

#### **BURY COLLEGE**

# NEWS FLASH



January & February 2021

## ONE BIG HAPPY FAMILY

The Lambs and Ducks have really settled into their new rooms and have added lots of photographs of themselves and their families around to create a strong sense of belonging for us all. The children have added books, puppets and hanging displays to make the areas cosy and inviting.

#### Coming up....

The children have been enjoying focusing on all about me since returning, ensuring children are settled well into their new routines and sharing stories and photographs about our families. We will now be focusing on animals and are enhancing our displays across the setting with children's work. The farmer's children are creating a large Julia Donaldson theme in the bathroom which they are very excited to share with you when it is complete!



### **THANK YOU**

Thank you to all parents for your understanding during the pandemic and change of hours.

#### **Dates for the Diary:**

12th February: Guess the name of the teddy bear.

Valentine's Day 14th February: We will be having a bake sale (please send in £1 donation for the RSPCA)

1st March: Sponsored Welly Waddle

We will be hunting out big puddles and learning about the water cycle.



Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help